Parks and Rec met on Monday, January 24.

The focus for this committee
right now is the pool and preparation for the upcoming season.

Items discussed:

a. Sending letters to past guards to determine if they choose to
return for the upcoming season.

b. Modifying the lesson, swim team and season rates,

c. Sending letters to local schools recruiting new guards for the
upcoming season. This information will also be

shared on the Village Website, Eastwood Community email, Eastwood High
School announcements.

d. Making a list of repairs/improvements for the guard room and
concession stand.

e. Addressing Megan’s suggestions for changes for upcoming season.
f. Compiling a list of adults who might want to manage the pool.

Next meeting will be Monday, February 28th at 7:00.



